
                                                                
 

21st Anniversary Autumn Meeting of Electronic Communications Operators 

Traditional Event, Not to be Missed! 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

on behalf of the LICA CZECH s.r.o. company and the Czech Association of Electronic Communications, it is 
my pleasure to invite you to the Twenty-first Anniversary Autumn Meeting of Electronic Communications 
Providers, which will be held on Thursday September 21st 2017 at the Sport Centre in Nymburk.  

As per usual, the Autumn Meeting in Nymburk will explore hot topics and industry news. As well as the 
traditional focus on technological news and legislative changes, we will be discussing two pieces of breaking 
news:  

- DVB-T2 and its further expectations. The future of its content and the possibilities of 
its fulfillment ... 

- OTT, content protection and development, including related technologies, PayTV ... 

The event will be eagerly attended by cable TV operators, program providers, TELCO network providers 
and ISP. As well as the opportunity to meet these specialists at their company booths, there will be a full day 
program of in-depth lectures, including legislative topics, new trends presentations, news of technologies 
and the field of programing, and panel discussions. Anyone with an interest in any of these topics is warmly 
welcome to join us. 

A detailed program of the whole event will be available at our web page www.lica.cz in early September. 

Don’t miss this opportunity to attend an event with long-standing tradition, a favourite amongst regular 
guests and partners.  

Twenty-first Anniversary Autumn Meeting of Electronic Communications Providers, event not to 

be missed! 

 
Registration fee is 500,- CZK including VAT per person. You can pay either in cash upon entry or make 

a prepayment via the proforma invoice provided. 

Please, confirm your participation via the registration form on the webpage www.lica.cz. The registration 
opens on August 1st 2017. If you have any further questions, please contact LICA representative Nikola 
Mamisova at nikola.mamisova@lica.cz 
 

We hope that you won’t miss this unique opportunity and we are looking forward to meeting you at the 

event. 

Yours faithfully, 

                                             Ing. Petr Link, LICA CZECH s.r.o                                                                                                            
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